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I. SWEENEY

Dear Active Members of SWG,

As we bask in the afterglow of a SOth Anniversary Celebration which fulfilled all 
of our dreams of the past two years of planning, directives given the officers by 
the National Executive Council are demanding action. The first item to be dealt 
with as we settle down to the business of starting a new three-year period is a 
revision of the Constitution which will make it possible to have Vice-Presidents 
from the two California Groups. To this purpose, please note the following revision 
of ARTICLE IV, Section 1, as found on page 3 of the Constitution as revised and 
amended March 1975:

Underline Indicates proposed additions

ARTICLE IV - Officers

Section 1. The officers shall consist of a President, a First Vice-President, 
a Second Vice-President, a Third Vice-President, a Fourth Vice-President, a 
Fifth Vice-President, a Secretary, a Treasurer, and an Assistant Treasurer, 
selected from the Active membership.

Please return to us your vote on this revision by August 6 on the ballot at the 
bottom of this page. We suggest you detach the ballot so that you have the revision 
itself to keep for reference.

The 1975 Fall Bulletin will include the directory with basic member information. It 
will not include the narrative paragraph regarding members' activities (except for 
new members' entries) because we want to report as fully as possible on all of the 
activities of the 50th Anniversary Celebration. Hence, no questionnaire will be 
sent to you until next summer (1976) when we hope you will include your activities 
for two years in your response. In order that our 1975 Bulletin be as up-to-date 
as possible, please inform us this summer of any changes in names or addresses. 
Deadline for such changes is September 1, 1975.

With best wishes for a happy and interesting summer,

Sincerely,

Betty Diricoct, President-Elect

of the proposed amendment to the Constitution increasing
_____  approve

the number of Vice-Presidents to five (ARTICLE IV,
I

Section 1, as found on page 3 of the Constitution as
_____  disapprove

revised and amended March 1975).
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